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Dear Idlib field team,





You’ll have no doubt seen the IRIN article I’m attaching with this email. Despite our recent security risk assessment and a period of peaceful road travels, this article concerns me. I’m particularly concerned since I know that some members of your team departed this morning with John Doolittle, our British colleague from the HQ Comms department. 





Would you please check with your local safety and security contacts and let me know if there’s any chatter about travel safety on the roads this week? Also, when was the last time they called in? Keep me posted on their progress.





Thanks,





David
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